SURNABY C1vVIC EMPLOYEES’ |
C.ULPE LOCAL 23

HEE4 - 4948 Canada Way, BO V30 4K6 Phone: 5842950280 emnth adminfieupellon

April 28, 2016

Chair and Members

Executive Commitiee of Council
Burnaby City Hall

4949 Canada Way

Burnaby, BC V3G TM2

Dear Chair and Members:

Re: Cupre LOCAL 23 OPEN GOLF TOURNAMENT — SATURDAY, JUNE 4, 2016

"

On behalf of CUPE23 and the organizing committee for the upcoming CUPE Local 23 Open
Golf Tournament, | respectfully submit this request for a grant of $3,000.00 in licu of green fees
for this tournament.

The golf tournament is o be held on Saturday, June 4, 2016 at Burnaby Mountain Golf Course
and 1s a major fundraiser for Cupe Local 23°s tunch program benefiting Burnaby children and
our ongoing suppott of seniors events. Our members are excited and looking forward to our
tournament returning to Burnaby Mountain Golf Course.

The tournament is open to all members of CUPE Local 23, management staff, commission
members and members of City Couneil,

P would like to thank you for vour suppert and consideration of this request.
Sincerel
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Stimon Challenger
President
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